

KAFB BFFS  
ST-106 and SS-111  
Treatability Study

**Cobrain, Dave, NMENV**

**From:** Blaine, Tom, NMENV  
**Sent:** Wednesday, May 21, 2014 4:34 PM  
**To:** Kieling, John, NMENV; Cobrain, Dave, NMENV  
**Subject:** FW: Treatability Test Work Plan - approval requested



Can you please provide a letter to KAFB for approval to move forward on this?

Thanks

Tom Blaine

---

**From:** Blaine, Tom, NMENV  
**Sent:** Wednesday, May 07, 2014 5:38 AM  
**To:** 'Amdurer, Mike'  
**Cc:** Cooper, Thomas; WILSON, DENZIL B GS-15 USAF AFMC 377 MSG/CE ([denzil.wilson@us.af.mil](mailto:denzil.wilson@us.af.mil)); BITNER, LUDIE W JR GS-13 USAF AFMC 377 MSG/CEIR ([ludie.bitner@us.af.mil](mailto:ludie.bitner@us.af.mil))  
**Subject:** RE: Treatability Test Work Plan - approval requested

Mike

I spoke with staff and there is no problem with proceeding with the sample testing and lab work.

Tom

---

**From:** Amdurer, Mike [<mailto:mike.amdurer@CBIFederalServices.com>]  
**Sent:** Tuesday, May 06, 2014 1:54 PM  
**To:** Blaine, Tom, NMENV  
**Cc:** Cooper, Thomas  
**Subject:** FW: Treatability Test Work Plan - approval requested  
**Importance:** High

Hi Tom – we spoke Friday about getting the go ahead on this work plan since the samples are at the lab and we do not want to delay opening them and starting to set up the microcosms. You said we would receive a response by COB Monday (yesterday). Please provide status.

Thanks  
Mike



**Mike Amdurer**  
Director  
CB&I Federal Services  
Office: 303-486-2503  
Mobile: 303-513-1155

---

**From:** Cooper, Thomas  
**Sent:** Friday, May 02, 2014 9:57 AM  
**To:** 'Blaine, Tom, NMENV'; Kieling, John, NMENV; Cobrain, Dave, NMENV; Reuter, Stephen, NMENV



**Cc:** Amdurer, Mike; Hobbs, Rachel G; BYRNER, LUDIE W JR GS-13 USAF AFCEC 377 MSG/CZO; CLARK, SCOTT C GS-12 USAF AFMC 377 MSG/CEIR; 'Branson, Victoria R Civ USAF 377 MSG 377 MSG/CEIR'; McBee, John SPA  
**Subject:** Treatability Test Work Plan

All

Attached is the Treatability Test Work Plan. This will be officially delivered to NMED today. I wanted to send an advance copy so that review can start soonest. Collection of the needed sediment was accelerated and the sediment samples are now at the lab. The microcosms need to be set up as soon as possible. NMED concurrence to move forward is needed by COB Monday, May 5<sup>th</sup>.

Thanks and please let me know if you have any question.

TOM



**Tom Cooper, PG, PMP**  
Project Manager  
Federal Environmental  
Environmental and Infrastructure  
Tel: +1 303.486.2505  
Cell: +1 303.808.9776  
Fax: +1 720.554.8298  
[Thomas.Cooper@cbifederalservices.com](mailto:Thomas.Cooper@cbifederalservices.com)

CB&I  
9201 E Dry Creek Rd  
Centennial, CO 80112  
USA  
[www.CBI.com](http://www.CBI.com)

---

This e-mail and any attached files may contain CB&I Federal Services LLC (or its affiliates) confidential and privileged information. This information is protected by law and/or agreements between CB&I Federal Services LLC (or its affiliates) and either you, your employer or any contract provider with which you or your employer are associated. If you are not an intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and delete all copies of this e-mail; further, you are notified that disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited.